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Hi Everyone  

 

As we near the end of the week I just had to let you all know how amazing all of our children 

have been returning this week after such a long time at home. The staff and I have enjoyed 

having them back and seeing all of their happy faces. This week they have been spending time 

getting back into the routines of the day and enjoying lots of time outdoors with all of their 

friends. They may have also shared that we have a 'new' face in the nursery. We were delighted 

to welcome a new member of staff to our team this week. Natalie McKay joined us on Monday as 

an Early Years Support Worker. Natalie will be in the playroom daily to support the children and 

staff during the session and getting to know everyone. We are also delighted to be welcoming a 

new clerical assistant to the team next month. Kerry Matear will be based in the school office 

with Mrs Munn, providing support to the nursery and the school.  

 

Next week we will be celebrating World Book Day here at the nursery. Children can come to 

nursery dressed up as a character from their favourite story and we will be taking part in lots 

of fun activities. Why not follow us on Twitter to see what we get up to on the 

day....https://twitter.com/TwecharPS. As this is a private page, please call me at the nursery 

when you have requested to follow us and I will accept.  

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all of our children, parents 

and families for all of your donations and orders for our virtual Christmas Fayre. I am happy to 

let you know that your fantastic efforts totalled nearly £700!!! This money has been added to 

our previous fund raising to invest in new equipment for the outdoor quad. We are almost half 

way towards our target! Well done everyone!! 

 

Unfortunately, I am saddened to say that Kim will be leaving us tomorrow, Friday 26th, to take 

up a new post at Gartconner Early Years Centre. I am sure you will all join me in wishing her the 

very best in her new position and we will all miss her very much.  

 

World Book Day - Children attending Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday morning will celebrate the 

day on Wednesday 3rd March and children attending on the Wednesday afternoon, Thursday & 

Friday will celebrate on Friday 5th March. We look forward to seeing you in your fantastic 

costumes.  
 

Margaret Harris 

And The Staff Team 

https://twitter.com/TwecharPS
http://www.twechar.e-dunbarton.sch.uk/



